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UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 Jesters Pies – 10 September 

Order and pay via Kindo by 11am 9 
September 

 Father’s Day Morning –  

Friday 5 September 

8am – 9am under the junior canopy 

 No Uniform Day - 5 September 

Pay $2 and wear clothes of your choice.  
Pay via Kindo or give cash to your 
teacher on the day. 

 Disco – Friday 12 September 

Buy your tickets on Kindo today! 

 PTA Meeting – 6 October 

Monday 6 October, 7pm in the staff 
room.  Interested in coming?  Please 
email  pta@botanydowns.school.nz 

 
 

 
He rau ringa e oti ai. Many hands make light work 

 

We’re excited to share that our brand-new junior 
playground is now open! This has been a huge project 
for our school community, and we’re proud that the 
PTA contributed $100,000 towards making it a reality. 
A massive thank you to everyone who has supported 
our fundraising efforts over the years—your 
contributions have helped create a fantastic new 
space for our tamariki to enjoy. 

 

Another big thank you goes to our junior classes for 
baking up a storm for the recent bake sale, and to 
everyone who came along and purchased a treat—we 
raised over $900! Events like these show how much 
we can achieve together. 

We are very excited about the upcoming disco on 12 
September, get your cosmic outfits ready to blast off!  
Please note the disco will now be in the school hall, 
not the Year Four Titoki canopy as advertised.  Tickets 
and vouchers are available for purchase via Kindo. 

If you’d like to be part of the fun and help make even 
more great things happen for our school, we’d love for 
you to get involved with the PTA. Every helping hand 
makes a difference!  Please get in touch if you would 
like to find out more pta@botanydowns.school.nz 

 
  

Me mahi tahi tãtou mõ 

te oranga o te katoa. 

- We should work together for 

the wellbeing of everyone 
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  Father’s Day Morning - Friday 5 September  
 

 Celebrating All the Special Men in Our School Community 
8:00–9:00am | Under the Junior Canopy  

Come along for a hot drink, something tasty to eat, and a relaxed opportunity to 
catch up with others in our school community. Every guest will also be entered into 
the draw to win a fantastic hamper of goodies, provided by our PTA. 

Please note: food and drinks will be provided for fathers and male caregivers only.  We look 
forward to seeing you there and sharing this special morning together! 
 

  No Uniform Day – Friday 5 September 

Pay $2 and students can come dressed in their own clothes.  Please remember to pay either 
through Kindo or in cash to your child’s classroom teacher on the day.  
 

  Disco Tickets Avalible on Kindo Now! 

 

 

 


